From: Susan Ruesch

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Thursday, July 20, 2017 6:27:42 AM

I oppose this takeover of New Hampshire's beautiful land and sky! If it must go through then bury the
lines. Find another route but NZoT as it is proposed!

I have lived in this lovely state for almost 50 years and it was the beauty of the state that drew me. |
currently live in Bristol.

Sincerely,

Susan Ruesch

Sent from my iPhone
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